Nisqually Health Clinic Services

Are Re-Opening

Per Resolution 24-2021, Tribal Council has lifted the Stay at
Home Order in response to the COVID-19 Pandemic.

What does this mean for the Nisqually Tribal Clinic services?

The lifting of this resolution means that we are able to open our services to all currently
registered patients of the Nisqually Tribal Clinic for in-clinic and continued Telehealth
services.

Things to note:

Because COVID-19 precautions are still being followed you will see the following:

1.

We remain in a Priority Level 1 status for all outside referred services. (For
questions about this declaration, please see the notification letter dated 09/2020
or call the Business Office at 360-486-9599.)

We have limited Direct Care slots each day. This may result in longer wait times
for appointments.

We will be scheduling cleaning breaks between each appointment to ensure
exam rooms are cleaned and disinfected. This will result in fewer appointment
slots during the day, but is necessary to keep our patients and staff safe.
Longer wait times — we strive to provide the best service possible to our
patients and community. We apologize for any inconvenience these restrictions
may cause, but look forward to seeing more of you in person soon.

Telehealth visits are still available! You can still access provider appointments
from the comfort of your home by requesting a telehealth visit when you call to
make an appointment.

Qs? CALL THE NISQUALLY CLINIC: 360-459-5312




